
 

 

 

The K of C’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 

p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing (current 

dues paid) are encouraged to attend.   

Next meeting will be November 17, 2022  7PM 

in the Parish Hall 

Happy birthday to these Knights 

born in November!  Mike Voboril Jr., 
Tim Delsman, Ned Ratterman, Dave 
Sherman, Leo Holthouse, Jr. Vela, 

Bert White, Charlie Vaughan 

Please join us downstairs for fellowship 
and delicious refreshments!  This is a 
wonderful opportunity to visit with 
each other, and get to know other 
families.  

Fellowship  Hour Hosts: 

November 27—No social hour—Thanksgiving Weekend 
December 4—Matt & Elsa Cunningham and Cliff and 
Angie Robertson 
December 11—Sony & JR Vela 
**If you would like to help with social hour, please 
contact Laura Bates at 541-212-5792.      Thanks! 

Those who want to sing and/or play an 
instrument for Christmas morning Mass, 
meet at the outside elevator door on 
December 6, 13, and 20th at 6:30 pm to 

practice.  Thank you Silvia Kreger 

 

 

 

There will be no RE on Sunday November 27th due to Thanksgiving 
Weekend.  

ADVENT CANDLES AND RINGS 
FOR SALE 

CANDLES—$10.00 LG 

$5.00 SM 

RINGS $15.00 

Fr. Suresh is going to have Mass in the 

Cathedral on Thursday, November 24, 

2022  to celebrate Thanksgiving.  We 

are asking parishioners who attend the 

mass to bring a non-perishable item for our food bank.  

We are trying to get more community involve-

ment at our church services.  We are looking 

for families and individuals who would like to 

be gift bearers on Saturday and Sunday Ser-

vices.  If you like to do this, please sign up on 

the sheet provided at the back of the church.  

We are also in need of ushers so if you could help with this, it would 

be greatly appreciated.   

One of our parishioners has almost new SUV or small truck 
tires available.  They fit 235/65 17in.  She is donating these 
tires to anyone who needs them.  Please contact Dawn in 
the office for more information.  

St. John Paul encouraged the Catholic Faith 
Community around the world to celebrate 
and reflect on youth and young adults 
annually on Christ the King Sunday. So let me 
tell you about a young man who is not yet a 
saint but is on his way to becoming one. 

Carlo Acutis born May 3, 1991 and died of 
fulminating acute promyelocytic leukemia on 
October 12, 2006.  He was a young Italian 
Catholic youth who had a great devotion to 

the Holy Eucharist. Like all young men he liked sports, video games 
and working on his computer. He was an amateur computer 
programmer and created a website and documented Eucharistic 
miracles from around the world. (miracolieucharistic.org) He 
began this work at the age of 11 and completed it in 2005 at the 
age of 14. He was known for defending disabled peers at school 
when bullies mocked them and outside school, he did volunteer 
work with the homeless and destitute.  When he developed 
leukemia, he offered his suffering both for Pope Benedict XVI and 
for the Catholic Church, Saying: “I offer to the Lord the sufferings 
that I will have to undergo for the Pope and for the Church. 

In 2013 he was named “A Servant of God” the first stage towards 
sainthood.  On 14 November 2019 the Vatican’s Medical Council of 
the Congregation for the Causes of Saints expressed a positive 
opinion concerning a miracle in Brazil. 

A young man was born with a pancreatic defect, his mother prayed 
a novena to Carlo and shortly thereafter her son said he felt 
healed. Pope Francis confirmed the miracle’s authenticity in a 
decree on 21 February 2020.   Carlo was beatified in a ceremony 
October 10th, 2020.  It is believed that when he is canonized he will 
be the Saint of the Internet. 

(Wikipedia-Carlo Acutis) 


